Notice of Declaratory Statement

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission received a petition for a Declaratory Statement from Harbor Waterworks, Inc. on December 12, 2017; Docket No. 20170259-WU.
The petition seeks a declaratory statement from the Commission regarding the applicability of Commission-approved water service availability charges to the Harbor Hills community pursuant to Order No. 23039, issued June 6, 1990.
A copy of the petition may be obtained by contacting: Carlotta Stauffer, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, clerk@psc.state.fl.us, (850)413-6770.
Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene pursuant to Rule 28-105.0027, F.A.C., must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice.

Please refer all comments to: Pamela H. Page, c/o Carlotta Stauffer, Office of Commission Clerk, Docket No. 20170259-WU. Ms. Page’s contact information is phpage@psc.state.fl.us, (850)413-6214.
